
If your singlet number is 

HIGHLIGHTED please 

arrange a singlet swap with 

the Wildcats Office! This 

entitles your child to play in 

the same team just using a 

borrowed singlet from the 

Wildcats office so numbers 

don’t clash. The office will 

require your current singlet 

which gets stored in the 

office for the season which 

then allows you to get a 

loan singlet! 


